
  

   

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

We are pleased to be introducing BBC News School Report to BWS this academic year. This is an opportunity for 

students who are between the ages of 11-16 to get their voices heard, and to write about and hear news that is of 

interest to them. Your son has expressed an interest in taking part and the BBC require that we obtain a consent 

form from each participant. I would be grateful if you could complete the enclosed form and return it to me, via your 

son, at the launch meeting on Thursday 24 November 2016. 

 

Further information can be found on the BBC's letter and via our new Twitter feed @BWSSchoolReport, as the 

project progresses. Please do not hesitate to contact me at ocw@bws.wilts.sch.uk if you have any queries. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Ms O Williams 

Teacher of English 

 


